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S8 Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata-17 
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Debarshi Bhattachary� 
co-Convenor, 
Photography Club 

Notice 

This is to notify that all students of current Semester VI and all staff members of 

the institution are requested to remain present in the campus for class photographs 

and staff photograph, to be held on 08.04.2025 from 11am onwards. The event is 

being organised by the Photography Club in collaboration with the IQAC. Students 

and Staff must be formally attired for the event. 

Kinshuk Das 
co-Convenor, 
Photography Club 

Sushmta Jas 

Date 

Sushmita Das 

IQAC Coordinator, 
Rani Birla Girls' College 

25/o3/2u25 

eattacm Dr. Srabanti Bhattacharya 
Principal, 
Rani Birla Girls' College 


